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11th December 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Severe Weather Closure Procedures 

This is to inform you that arrangements have been put in place so that, should St Patrick's School be forced to close in the event of 
severe weather, you will be notified in the following ways: 

 BBC Radio Wiltshire and Heart FM will be notified 

 A notice will be placed on the School website 

As always when experiencing cold weather, we advise that students come to school wearing a winter coat. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss R McLoughlin 

Head Teacher 
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